
 

 

 
2 June 2021 
 

Series 1, Tranche 1 Peet Bonds (“PPCHA Bonds”) 
 
Peet Limited (ASX:PPC) (“Peet”) confirms that trading in PPCHA bonds is to be suspended as at the 
opening of trade on Wednesday, 2 June 2021. 
 
Peet confirms that the following payments in respect to the PPCHA Bonds will be paid on Monday, 7 
June 2021: 
 
• final interest payment of A$3.5548 per PPCHA Bond; and 

 
• redemption of $100 per PPCHA Bond.  

This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Company Secretary of Peet Limited. 
 

For investor enquiries call: 
Brendan Gore 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Peet Limited 
(08) 9420 1111 

 For media enquiries call: 
Susie Reinhardt 
Cannings Strategic Communications 
61 401 399 781  
sreinhardt@canningscomms.com.au 
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